Project Update: January 2011

Progress:

1) We have produced campaign materials, namely stickers, calendar, flyers, standing
banners, and t-shirts. The Rufford Small Grant Foundation logo is attached at all campaign
materials. The images of the campaign materials are as follow:

‘u
Left: Calendars, flyers and stickers cultivation wearing clipart t-shirt. Right: Participants of
training on Nepenthes.

Standing banners were used during training on Nepenthes cultivation

2) We just conducted training on Nepenthes cultivation for local people near habitat of
Nepenthes clipeata. The training was held in two days from 20 to 21 January 2012. The
training consisted of theoretical and practical sessions. There were 20 people participated
in the training. Majority of participants of the training were young people living near Mt.
Kelam. Instructors of the training included lecturer from School of Biology, Tanjungpura
University, forest specialist of Nature Resource Conservation Agency of Kalimantan Barat
and practitioner of Nepenthes cultivation. In general, most participants were enthusiastic
attending the training. At the end of the training, all participants received slips of Nepenthes
plant.



The training cannot be conducted on schedule due to problems in the production of
campaign materials. Moreover, all campaign materials (calendars, stickers, flyers and t-
shirt) were distributed to participants and training organisers.

Left: Opening ceremony of training on Nepenthes cultivation for local people near Mt.
Kelam. Right: Conservation class during the training

3) The design of information board which will be placed at Mt. Kelam is almost
completed. Once the design was fully completed, it will be sent to printing company for
production.



